
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Please help your child clean out old work/notes from their folders and backpack.  
Some backpacks are getting heavy with recycling! 
 
We will be having a Laneview Halloween parade on Thursday, Oct. 31 at 8:45pm.  
Students may WEAR their costumes to school that day.  Please remember to be safe 
this Halloween!  Do not go to strangers’ houses and don’t eat too much candy!    
 

Leap Into Literacy is due Friday, November 1st!    

          Love, Mrs. Hofmann 

 

 

¶ Wed. Oct. 23rd 
SJ Children’s Disc. Museum Field Trip 
(WEAR the green Crazy Kinder shirt) 

 

¶Thurs. Oct. 24th 
Pumpkin Patch on the Kinder 
Playground (during school) 

 
 

¶ Fri. Oct. 25th 6:30-8:30pm 
PTA Harvest Festival 

 

¶ Halloween Parade 
Thurs., Oct. 31st 8:45 am 

 
 

¶ MONDAYS – 
Homework Folders DUE 

 

¶ WEDNESDAY ENVELOPES need 
to be returned empty each Thursday. 

 

¶ THURS – LV Spirit Wear Day 
(Laneview Leopard Shirts/Sweatshirts) 

 

¶ LIBRARY DAY is Friday 
(please keep library books 
in library bag & in backpacks) 

 
 

 
• The Red Book Bag program will 

start next week!   The Red Book Bag 
will go home every Tuesday and is 
due back on Monday with the 
homework folder.  This bag is 
different than the Library Bag.  Red 
Book Bags can stay at home for the 
week.  Library bags stay in 
backpacks. 

 
 
 

This Week’s News: 
 

Reminders: 
 

Upcoming Events: 
: 

¶  Volunteers to help at Harvest Festival 
on Fri. Oct. 26th 6:30-8:30pm 

(half hour shifts still needed are: 
7:30-8 and 8-8:30) 

  
 
 

Donations: 
 

October 21, 2019 
 


